






FEBRUARY 2023 HIGH SCHOOL BOARD REPORT

STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)
Staffing
We are currently seeking a Precision Machining Instructor for the 2023-2024 school year.

Professional Development
In January, teachers engaged in professional development related to alternative assessments, which allows more students to
demonstrate their understanding of the skills and knowledge learned in our programs.  The February professional development session
will focus on literacy for student achievement.  

CTSOs
Central Nine students in a variety of programs showcased their skills and brought home some medals at the Regional Skills USA
competitions.  Ten students will be moving on to the State competition in April.  Additionally, two of our Landscaping students took home
the top prize at the Indiana Green Expo. 

Prospective Student Open House
Despite the cold weather, we had a great turnout for our second Prospective Student Open House on Thursday, January 26.

Evaluation
Formal observations by Mr. Joe Preda and Mr. Mike Quaranta continue.
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STUDENT SERVICES
1/9  Junior Class C9 Pre-registration for 23-24 
1/11  Perry Meridian HS Recruitment Visit 
1/12  Decatur Tour Group and Meeting
1/17  VU Application Day
1/19  National Guard Commons Visit
1/25  Whiteland Sophomore/Junior Parent Night
1/26  Army Commons Visit
1/26  Prospective Student Open House #2
1/30  Whiteland Junior/Senior Parent Night
1/31  Paul Mitchell the School Parent Night

Marketing/Recruiting

Marketing/Recruiting
National Technical Honor Society recruitment has begun. Pre-registration was held for Juniors who want to return to Central Nine for the
next program year.

Administration / Student Services Office
A focus group has been established to look into how tours are conducted. The idea is to refine the process so that our partner schools are
served with minimal interruption to instructional time.

Supportive Services
Resume workshops have begun as students enrolled in the Governor’s Work Ethic Certificate (GWEC) have been submitting resumes and
community service hours throughout the month of January, and will be preparing for mock interviews soon. The student job board is up and
running and local job opportunities are coming in weekly. Scholarship information is being shared through Canvas as it comes in. Dual
credit partners have begun registering students for the Spring semester.


